
Appendix I

LOCATION
COMPANY AND ADDRESS 0F PLANT PRODLJCT

The Algoma Steel
Corporation Ltd.,

(Continued)

Atlas Steels,
Division of Rio
Algom Mines, Ltd.

Burlîngton Steel
Division of Siater
Steel Industries Ltd.,

Sherman Avenue> North,
Hamilton, Ontario

Dominion Foundries and
Steel Limited,

Burlington St. East,
Hamilton, Ontario

Welland, Ont.

Hamilton, Ont.

Hamilton, Ont.

skelp, cold-rolled
strip and sheet,
electrical sheet and
strip

Tool, alloy and stain-
less steels; bars,
billets, high-speel
Steel, hollow and
solid mining drill
steel, machinery
steels, aircraft
steels; stainless
steels: hot- and cold-
rolled sheet to 72"1
wide and strip to 18"t
wide, and welded
tubing, bar, wire and
special forged and
machined sections

Merchant and concrete
reinforcing bars,
steel rounds, squares,
f lats, angles,
channels, agricultural
shapes, steel fence-
posts, steel grinding
balls

Steel plate, skelp, hot-
rolled sheets, coils
and strip, galvanized,
sheets and coils and
strip, cold-rolled
sheets, COUlS and
Strip; electrical
sheets, coils and
strip; porcelain en-
amelling sheets, coils
and strip; blue plate;
electrolytic tinplate.
sheets and couls; tin-
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